
 

 

 

 

 

February 15, 2024 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
 

 

 

 

The Planning Commission meeting scheduled for February 22, 2024 has 
been CANCELLED.   

 

 

 

 

        Gregory McDonald /s/ 
__________________________ 
Gregory McDonald, Chairman 
Planning Commission 

 


